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Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs)

Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs) are toxic chemicals that adversely affect human health and the environment
around the world. POPs are regulated worldwide by the Stockholm Convention and implemented in the
European Union by the “Persistent Organic Pollutants (POPs)” regulation. The regulation restricts the use of
persistent organic pollutants in both chemical products and articles.

Pico Electronics is committed to providing safe, high-quality products to our customers. We have and are
working with our supply chain partners to ensure the purchase of materials that will meet POPs standards. We
continue to monitor the Persistent Organic Pollutants regulations for any new chemicals and will communicate
any new information once available.

Pico Electronics does not manufacture products containing chemicals listed in Persistent Organic Pollutants, with
the exception of Lead (Pb), and as such this document information is valid and accurate to the best of our
knowledge for products in their original condition as shipped from our manufacturing location.
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